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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This week in school we have been thinking carefully about how we use our values when we move safely around the school 
building. We have talked about holding doors open for each other and saying 'thank you', about letting someone past in the 
corridor and moving out of the way and we have introduced something called 'Excellent Walking'. It is a delight to see children 
moving up and down our corridors, being courteous and respectful toward each other and hearing constant recognitions from 
staff towards children of 'excellent walking'. Well done to all! 
 
The children all loved engaging in our North Rigton Eco Day earlier this week. Each class had a key environmental aspect to 
focus on throughout the day and our fantastic Eco Club helped every child in school to make their own eco and wellbeing 
journal to keep. Thank you to all the teachers for their hard work in making this day run so smoothly and for planning such 
thought provoking and exciting learning opportunities for our children.  
 
Today we have celebrated Number Day in school. The children have all enjoyed coming in ‘Dressed for Digits’ and have had lots 
of number related fun! If you haven’t donated already, please do log in to our JustGiving page if you are able to. All funds 
raised will go directly to the NSPCC: Sophia Gardiner is fundraising for NSPCC   
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples -      Pears—  

Wilf - Respect     Ottie - Positivity 

      Charlotte-Perseverance 

Busy Bees—     Tigers—  

Max - Independence    Hugo - Kindness 

Albie - Compassion & Positivity  Evelyn - Respect 

Rosie (R) for always showing respect in class and throughout school and always doing 

the right thing.  You always brighten up our day.  

Samson (Y1) for being so independent with all your work 

Max (Y1) for also being so independent with all your work 

Sports Award: 

To all the Y5/6 Dodgeball team for showing such koinonia—well done!        

 
Willow -   82  

Hawthorn -  22 

Rowan -   34 

Maple -   58 

Well done to Willow this 

week! 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/1734690796585?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_fundraiser_page_donation_received_-_nth_donation&utm_content=86bf2904-6ac3-467a-8abb-38031b39f9fa&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1738917342878#sharePage


Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Oscar (Y3) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for his effort and 
achievement in handwriting lessons.    
 
A huge well done to Oscar (R) who was chosen as Reader of the Week for trying and working so 
hard with his phonics. 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Spring Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

11.02.25    Meet the teacher appointments (booking via Arbor) 

12.02.25   Eco club trip to Kith Homestead (part 2/4) 

    FONR movie night (3.30pm—5.00pm) KS1 and R watching: ‘If’ and KS2 watching: ‘Migration’. Both 

    films are U rated  

13.02.25   Meet the teacher appointments (booking via Arbor) 

14.02.25   Break up for half term 

04.03.25   Pears class trip to Ilkley Toy Museum  

06.03.25   World Book Day—Dress up as your favourite book character (no      

    accessories, please)  

    Book Swap—bring any old books in and swap them to take a new      

    treasure home! Donations to be brought in at the start of the day 

10.03.25   Science week in school 

12.03.25   Apples class trip to Stockeld Park  

13.03.25   Grandparent morning—grandparents invited into school to join their      

    child in class from 9.15—10.00 to see what sorts of learning they get up to. Refreshments will be  

    available in the hall for £1 each (cash only) - proceeds to go to FONR. Please contact the school  

    office, FAO Mrs Gardiner, if your child’s grandparent(s) are attending so we know to expect them  

19.03.25   Busy Bees class trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

03.04.25   Easter Service—2.30pm in the school hall. All welcome 

04.04.25   Break up for Easter 

 

Please keep checking the calendar for regular updates including further school trips and experiences to be added.  

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed Beethoven: Fur Elise 

Beethoven - Für Elise  

Uniform 

A reminder to please ensure your child/ren are wearing appropriate school uniform and shoes to school each day. A reminder 

of our uniform list can be found on the school website. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wfF0zHeU3Zs

